
From: Shea, Karen M.
Sent: 5/25/2010 4:57:32 PM

RedactedTo:

Stock, William (/Q=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=WCS3);Cc:
Redacted
Redacted j; Charles, Melicia 
(melicia.charles@cpuc.ca.gov); Shea, Karen M. (karen.shea@cpuc.ca.gov)

Bee:
Subject: Bob Howard's "Memory Book"

Hello
Lindzi,

Attached please find two pictures of Bob
Howard and Comr. Simon in 2009 at a tour of PG&E's McDonald
Island Gas Storage
facility for Bob Howard's memory
book.

Comr. Simon sends these
words for Bob Howard's memory book"

"Congratulations Bob. Thank you for your
impressive leadership at Pacific Gas & Electric
Company. Thank you also for working with me on AG A matters.
I
wish you the best of success in the future and I am sure our 

paths will
cross. I look forward to staying in touch. My contact
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information is TAS(eb.CPUC.CA.Gov
and i can be reached at 415.505.1723. My very best to you and
your
family.

Warm Regards,

Timothy Alan Simon"

Thank you Lindzi, please let me know if you have any 
questions,

Karen Shea

650.346.6150
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